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                     St George’s RC Primary School, 
Bells Close, Newcastle upon Tyne, NE15 6XX
Appointment of Administrative Assistant Level 3
35 hours per week, term time (38 weeks) plus 3 training days worked during school closure as directed by the school
Permanent post
Grade N04 £19,650 – £20,852 per annum pro rata, actual salary £15,728 - £16,690 per annum
The post will commence as soon as possible.

The governors of St George’s are seeking to appoint an experienced administrative assistant with relevant experience in a school or similar environment to provide comprehensive administrative and financial support to the school.

Governors seek an individual who:

· Has an outstanding record of working well within a team, demonstrating a positive attitude and enthusiasm.

· Has good organisational and interpersonal skills.

· Has excellent communication skills, both written and verbal.

· Has a comprehensive knowledge of ICT, including, where possible, SIMs or Integris administration.
In return we can offer:

· An enthusiastic, welcoming and supportive team of staff and governors.

· An excellent and friendly work environment.

· The opportunity for further professional development.

The successful candidate would be expected to be able to support the Catholic ethos of the school.

The school is strongly committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people.  The successful applicant will be required to obtain an Enhanced Certificate of Disclosure from the DBS and undergo a range of other recruitment checks.

A pre-application visit to the school is welcomed by appointment with the Executive School Business Manager., Mrs R Wilcox 0191 2869349.
For an information pack and application form please download a pack from the school website. www.stgeorgesrcprimary.co.uk
Completed forms to be returned to  Mrs R Wilcox, Executive School Business Manager on rose.wilcox@stmcps.org   by Friday 15th April 2022.  
Closing date: 12 noon on Friday 15th April 2022..  Shortlisted candidates will be contacted and offered an interview    Interviews will take place during the week commencing 3rd May 2022.
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